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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

After reading through the proposals for the Taos ski valley wilderness area I am deeply concerned about not only

the proposed water usage, but the privatization of access to wilderness areas in and around the ski valley. This

decision is not something to take lightly as our children and their children will feel the after effects for decades to

come. The future of this land should not be in the hands of a single private entity. Please consider listening to the

people of the community and take what they have to say to heart when making any decisions. 

 

A concerned citizen,

 

Jon Skillman


